
Subject: Canada - British Columbia Infrastructure Program
Date: Sat, 13 Jul 2002 00:12:59 -0700

From: "Dave Sadler" <davesadler@telus.net>
To: "Gord Howie" <howieg@dnv.org>

CC: "FONVCA" <fonvca@fonvca.org>,
"Mayor and Council - DNV" <Council@district.north-van.bc.ca>

Dear Mr. Howie: 
 
The North Shore News reported on July 10, 2002 that the City of North Vancouver received $1.26 Million to replace sanitary sewer mains
& that Lions Bay received $339,700 for water main replacement.  These funds came from the Canada - British Columbia Infrastructure
Program.
 
I was disappointed that the District of North Vancouver was not awarded any money.  It's obvious from the number of water main breaks
that the District's infrastructure is also in need of replacement.  I believe the District's 'need' far outweighs that of the City. The District
has the 2nd highest cost per household for the delivery of Municipal services in the GVRD whereas the cost per household is much, much
lower in the City.
 
Be that as it may:
1) Did the District apply for funding under this programme.
2) If so, how much & for what purpose?
3) Why did we not receive any funding?
 
Thanking you in anticipation, Dave Sadler
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